

Dear Parents,

I can't believe it's already the end of April, where is the time going. Soon our children will be embarking on a new adventure of middle school. At this time I would like to ask for you to send in donations to cover the costs of DVD's, Student Gifts, and School Gift. Your child may send in an envelope marked 5th Grade Promotion. Also, Fatimah Hamka's sister Maya, has volunteered to put together our DVD. Please send your photos to Maya through email — mayahamka@gmail.com as soon as possible. Remember these are school photos only. NO FAMILY OUTINGS. Remember we want equal amounts of pictures of all students so group photos are best.

If you have any questions, please give me a call or email me.

Thank you,

Donna Stanley
313-510-1484
dearborndonna@att.net